
 
 

 
July 10, 2015 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

PROPOSED REVISIONS TO ORDINANCES  
  
Pursuant to Special Act 01-3, as adopted by the General Assembly of the State 
of Connecticut, The Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing on the 
proposed revisions of Section G6e “REVIEW OF PROPOSALS”, Section G6f 
“FINAL SELECTION”, Section G6h “INDEFINITE-DELIVERY/INDEFINITE-
QUANTITY SELECTION”, Section G8a “SUPPLIES AND SERVICES”, and 
Section G8f “STREAMLINED SOLICITATION FOR COMMERCIAL ITEMS” to 
The Metropolitan District’s General Ordinances.  The hearing will be held in the 
Board Room at District Headquarters, 555 Main Street, Hartford, Connecticut on 
Thursday, July 23, 2015 at 3:00 P.M.  

 
The proposed ordinance revisions are available for inspection at the Office of the 
District Clerk of The Metropolitan District, 555 Main Street, Hartford.    
 
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE: By means of adoption of the proposed 
amendments to the designated ordinances, the MDC is seeking to alter its 
internal management process for review of responses to Requests for Proposals 
for certain professional services.  In addition, the MDC seeks to clarify its 
authority to utilize contracts that may be the products of processes that other 
public organizations have engaged in. 
  

John S. Mirtle, Esq. 
District Clerk 


